
Dear	editorial	team,	
	
thank	you	for	your	work!	
	
Following	the	editor's	suggestion,	we	replaced	"men"	with	"humans"	in	the	first	sentence	of	the	
introduction.	
	
In	addition,	we	fixed	the	following	very	minor	issues:		
	

• one	broken	referencing	to	a	picture	reading	"??"	instead	of	the	correct	figure	number	
• "my	suffice"	==>	may	suffice	
• adjusted	acknowledgments	to	symbols	that	were	used	in	Figure	1	of	the	first	version	of	

the	manuscript	in	the	acknowledgment	section	(the	original	Figure	1	was	deleted	during	
revision	but	is	now	reused	as	what	you	term	"key	figure")	

• added	an	acknowledgment	to	our	anonymous	reviewers	and	the	editor	in	the	
acknowledgment	section	

	
Kind	regards,	
	
Heiner	on	behalf	of	the	authors.	


